
2018 Epping Forest Yacht Club Regatta Dates 01.12.2018

Dear NE Florida Sailors,

I hope that everyone is finally getting back to normal and getting their vessels and clubs
repaired and up to snuff post Hurricane Irma! I know that we are literally all in the same
boat, pun intended. We are currently still approaching phase one to get the EFYCC basin,
the docks, my office and of course the Mariner’s deck back to a safe and secure
environment. Things are slow as expected as we really saw something devastate our area
and community like nothing I have experienced over the last 45 years. It has been truly gut
wrenching and very sad. However, we will rebuild and get back to what we all really love
and enjoy which is our beautiful St. Johns River, our historic clubs, and most of all Sailing.
Please see the tentative dates following closely in line with previous years. I understand the
last meeting for FCSA may have some of us back to being able to run some regattas in the
Fall. I will post any SI/NOR’s to the dates, if we have the ability to host, share or meet and
run a race as the year progresses. If anyone has any further questions or concerns please
do not hesitate to reach out. At this point like others, we do not have a solid timeline to be
back up and completely running, yet.

Good luck and fair winds!

Tentative:

April-28th - DuPont Cup Regatta

June-2nd - Jesse Ball Regatta

September-30th - EFYCC Fastest in the Forest (Club Race)

October-10th - Jax Navy Day

November-10th - King’s Day Regatta

Best wishes to all,

Keith Keller and EFYCC

904-739-7150

kkeller@efyc.com


